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Call toll-free 1.800.858.7378
	 8:00 am to 12:00 pm Pacific Time (PT), Monday - Friday
	 	 	 Visit us anytime on the web at npic.orst.edu

If it’s made of the same stuff...

isn’t the cheaper one good enough?
Mildred was given a mattress and discovered it was infested with bed bugs. She decided to treat 
the mattress, and possibly her home, with a pesticide. Mildred headed to the local store to find 
a product that would get rid of bed bugs on bedding and mattresses. However, the product she 
found was too expensive for her budget. Mildred noticed another product containing the same 
active ingredient for significantly less money. Although the inexpensive product contained a 
higher percentage of the active ingredient, Mildred considered diluting it to the same concentra-
tion listed on the first product. Mildred wondered if her money-saving idea would work.

Mildred noticed the telephone number for the National Pesticide Information Center on the 
label (1-800-858-7378) and decided to give them a call. Click here to find out what Mildred 
learned.

http://npic.orst.edu/pest/bedbug.html
http://npic.orst.edu/ingred/products.html
http://npic.orst.edu/ingred/active.html
http://npic.orst.edu/
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NPIC is a cooperative agreement between Oregon State University and the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency (U.S. EPA, cooperative agreement # X8-83458501). The information in this publication does not in any 
way replace or supercede the restrictions, precautions, directions, or other information on the pesticide label or 
any other regulatory requirements, nor does it necessarily reflect the position of the U.S. EPA.

Take Home Message

If it’s made of the same stuff...

isn’t the cheaper one good enough?
The NPIC specialist explained to Mildred that the less expensive product was not registered 
by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) for use on mattresses and could NOT 
be used indoors. In addition, the product was intended to control termites and carpenter ants, 
not bed bugs. Mildred learned the label is the law. The NPIC specialist explained what type of 
information can be found on product labels to minimize potential risks to human health. The sec-
tion labeled “Directions for Use” provides important information regarding proper use, including 
where the product can be used (i.e., site of application) and what pests the product will control.

Mildred learned two products may contain the same active ingredient, but may not be registered 
for the same uses. For example, the percent active ingredient(s), the formulation, labeled uses, 
and application instructions can be unique to each pesticide product. Protect your home and 
save money by reading the ENTIRE product label FIRST.

Take Home Message

http://www.epa.gov/pesticides/factsheets/registration.htm
http://www.btny.purdue.edu/Pubs/PPP/PPP-24/ppp24pg19-28.html
http://npic.orst.edu/ingred/active.html
http://npic.orst.edu/health/safeuse.html
http://npic.orst.edu/health/safeuse.html
http://npic.orst.edu/health/readlabel.html

